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                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 
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Dear families, 

Thank you for another wonderful week everyone! Your children may have told you that we are thinking really 

hard about new ways of rewarding positive behaviour in school. We are choosing ‘stars of the day’ from 

every class and these children will be entered into a half termly prize draw. The first winners will be drawn 

next Friday and will be receiving an exciting treat. We will now be choosing one Gold Learner from each class 

and they will all join me for a Friday afternoon treat. The week, we all went over to The Pod for milkshake (or 

non-dairy option) and cookies. Suggestions welcome for next week, maybe pancake-making? Or board 

games? In addition to this, any child making great choices and showing that they are respectful, courageous 

and safe will earn ‘Thank you’ time at the end of each day. This has been trialled in Year 6 and Year5/6 this 

week and seems to be a great hit! 

A huge thank you to all the families who were able to join us for Number Day to raise awareness of The 

NSPCC. It was great for the children to have their grown ups join us for maths activities and share our love of 

learning! 

A huge well done to our Year 6 children who competed in the Westfield Swimming Gala. You did Emmanuel 

proud! 

Best wishes from Mrs Thorpe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Events 

➢ Fabulous Finishes in February. Join your child in 

class as they have the opportunity to discuss their 

learning.  

Y6-Monday @ 9.15am 

Y5- Wednesday @9.15am 

Y4-Thursday @2.45 pm(rearranged following pupil 

requests)  

Y3-Friday @9.15am 

➢ Safer Internet Day 6th February event for parents. 

Coffee Morning for parents in the pod 

➢ Inset day 19th February. 

 

 

 

An Eye On Attendance  

 

Class Attendance 

Y3NB 91.7% 

Y3AM 93.8% 

Y4HH 91% 

Y5MH 91.9% 

Y5/6RC 90.4% 

Y6JS/MD 94.8% 

Well done to our weekly attendance 

winners Y6JS/MD with extra playtime 

to be arranged with their teachers. 

Awesome! 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
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A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week! 

Eliza from Y3NB For challenging yourself in English lessons to include all the 
features that make your writing so amazing. Well done Eliza! 

Georgia from Y3AM For ALWAYS being so amazing and for working so brilliantly 
with a new talk partner this week. Incredible work Georgia! 

Grace from Y4HH For absolutely amazing learning and effort in all lessons. Well 
done Grace, we are so proud of you! 

Harvey from Y5MH For really increasing your efforts in school this week to make 
some good progress. Wonderful news Harvey, well done! 

Edie from Y5/6RC For showing such courageous advocacy and writing to your 
MP. You wrote a fantastic persuasive email to add a crossing on 
Donetsk Way to make our community a safer place. We are 
proud of you Edie, well done! 

Harry fromY6JSMD For just working so hard and contributing more and more effort. 
Fantastic Harry, this is amazing news! 

For Indie and Summer from Y5/6RC Both chosen by me in collective worship for showing such 
positivity and enthusiasm. I am incredibly proud of you both 
and want to tank you for making my day! 

A huge thank you and congratulations to this week’s star readers-Isla, Jenson, 

Sophie, Talia, Justice and Gracie-Mae. Rewarded with choice of one of our newly 

donated books. Keep up the good work everyone. 

Class of the week, chosen for sharing differing ideas and opinions in such a 

respectful way, are Y6JSMD. Well done everyone! 

The class chosen this week for moving around school in a sensible, respectful 

manner are Y5/6RC. What a fabulous example you set, well done! 

 

 

 

 

“In my distress, O Lord, I called to you, and you answered me” (Jonah 2.2) 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                         

 

 

 

Huge well done to Ana from Year 3 who has passed Level 

3 of swimming this week. Brilliant news Ana, we are really 

proud of you! 

An Eye on excellence in 

school! It was amazing 

for our Golden Learners 

to be recognised and 

rewarded with treats and 

I really enjoyed the 

company of these lovely 

little people today. 

Milkshakes, cookies and 

some great tunes! I was 

even Rick rolled! Thank 

you for striving to be the 

best that you can be 

everyone. Harry was 

swimming so will receive 

his treat on Monday! 


